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From: Rosalind Livne ]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 7:14 PM 
To: Pegasus@pegasusisrael.co.il 

Subject: Tour to Portugal 20-6-2014----28-6-2014 
  
To Pegasus and Organizers, 
  
Thank you for the most wonderful week tour I had to Portugal from 20-28 June 2014 .  
The trip was made most memorable thanks to our guide Aliza Barazani who was a perfect "captain 
of the ship" with her sense of humor and vast knowledge of the complicated history and culture of 
Portugal.  She really guided us with an intense passion and love all throughout the tour. She was an 
excellent introduction for my first time organized tour, and gave it her personal touch to make 
comfortable a group unknown to each other before the trip.  
Thanks to our guide I feel my money was well spent . 
The hotels were all very nice with excellent breakfasts and dinners.  
The extras were also welcome  surprise additions and did much to add to the enjoyment of this trip.  
The driver was very patient and helpful with the huge suitcases and bags.  
A trip to store with all my sweetest and fondest memories.  
  
Rosalind livne.   


